RE: 55 Martin Rd Badgerys Creek DA-263/2018
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To Brent Winning Wed 11/09/2019 10:27 AM

Cc 'Louise Popowitz'; Celeste Forestal
Hi Brent,

I can confirm that the EPA was consulted on the proposed amendments on 19 August 2019 and generally see no issues with the proposed amendments,
subject to reviewing the relevant assessments and supporting information.

Kind regards,
Deanne

Deanne Pitts

Senior Operations Officer, Waste Compliance

Waste & Resource Recovery, NSW Envirenment Protecfion Authority

+61 2 9995 5752

Please send all official electronic correspondence to waste operationsiflepa nsw.gov.au
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